
LPEA Members’ 
Sentiment Survey 2022

www.lpea.lu | lpea-office@lpea.lu ©LPEA



Foreword

Dear LPEA members,

2022 has been a year of turmoil and unprecedent change, 

which will have a lasting impact on the way many of us 

operate and manage our businesses (as well as our 

personal lives). In light of this and to foster transparency 

and communication in our Luxembourg private equity and 

venture capital community, the LPEA has decided to 

launch a survey amongst its members to gauge current 

market sentiment and outlook for 2023. The survey was 

sent to full members only, ie GPs and LPs, who are 

tasked with making strategic investment and divestment 

decisions in the months ahead and who need to adapt 

their business to new realities. As such it was deemed 

that their views would best serve as barometer and proxy 

for the state of the industry as a whole.

Readers will note that the feedback is generally rather 

diversified with certain topics not gathering a full 

consensus/allowing identification of a clear trend, but that 

the overall sentiment could best be described as 

“moderately pessimistic”. That being said some positive 
tendencies have been identified as well. We will, of 

course, continue to monitor developments impacting our 

industry and make sure to continue being engaged in 

discussions with our constituents on this and other topics.

Kind regards,

LPEA

Disclaimer. The results are the views expressed by 22 

respondents between September and November 2022.
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